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Staff at Pensans Primary School have created this wonderful poem for all of the 
children in Phase 1 

Watch Now! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

May: National Share a Story Month 

May: Local and Community History Month 

20 May: World Bee Day 

20 May: National Thank a Teacher Day 

21 ɀ 25 May: Walk to School Week 

23 May: World Turtle Day 

 

Welcome to our Trust Newsletter where we share 
news, activity and achievements from our schools and 
the academy trust. 
We have pulled together some of the school activities 
and achievements that took place before the 
Coronavirus shut down but would like to continue to 
fill this newsletter with activities and achievements 
our students are still making at home and in school. 
Many of our schools remain open for critical workers 
children and vulnerable children. Please see school 
websites for details. 
Our Trust has grown to 28 schools across Cornwall 
and we now work with 6000 children and young 
people from Liskeard to Sennen. We were pleased to 
be the first multi academy trust in the country to be 
subject to an Ofsted summary evaluation in January 
2019, ×ÈÉÃÈ ÒÅÃÏÇÎÉÓÅÄ ÏÕÒ 4ÒÕÓÔ ÁÓ ȬÏÎÅ ÔÈÁÔ ÓÃÈÏÏÌÓ 
×ÁÎÔ ÔÏ ÊÏÉÎȭȢ  
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https://www.facebook.com/pensans.primary/videos/585251035681517/
https://www.actionforhappiness.org/meaningful-may
https://www.teachhandwriting.co.uk/handwriting-resources-children.html
https://www.teachhandwriting.co.uk/handwriting-resources-children.html
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-children-aged-2-to-4-to-learn-at-home-during-coronavirus-covid-19?fbclid=IwAR3Su629z3977jMY_d_FgKML8LNfrYHDg-Cmge_E1atWM1Oxb_Cru7WOL6M
https://www.facebook.com/pg/bbcbitesize/posts/?ref=page_internal
https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/advice.page?id=K3-ux5Ypylw
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In Edition 3 of our newsletter, we shared the 
fundraising story of 6 students from St Ives 

School taking part in the Ten Tors Challenge. The 
team had raised an amazing £395 at the time, but 

after the weekend of them completing their 
challenge to raise money for the Royal Cornwall 

Hospitals Charity Covid-19 Fund, they raised a 
whopping 

£1,262 
 

 

 

Gulval School have created this amazing video to 
mark the 75th anniversary of VE Day. 

ȰOur way of giving thanks to the ȬGreatest 
Generationȭ and marking VE Day 75 years on. We 
all wish for a time soon where we can be back 

together again.ȱ 

Watch Now! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

'ÕÌÖÁÌ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ ÈÁÖÅ ÎÏ× ÈÁÄ Á ÎÅ× ÐÏÓÔÂÏØ ÉÎÓÔÁÌÌÅÄ ÆÏÒ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÔÏ ÓÅÎÄ ÉÎ 
ÐÏÓÉÔÉÖÅ ÌÅÔÔÅÒÓ ÁÎÄ ÐÏÓÔÃÁÒÄÓȣ ÁÓ ×ÅÌÌ ÈÅÌÐÉÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅÉÒ ×ÒÉÔÉÎÇ ÃÈÁÌÌÅÎÇÅÓȦ 

ROCHE SCHOOL 
Roche Community Primary School have passed a virtual high-five around along with 

some lovely messages to all students and staffȣ 

Watch Now! 

 

FUNDRAISING 

GULVAL SCHOOL 

3ÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÁÔ 4Ù×ÁÒÄÒÅÁÔÈ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ ÈÁÖÅ ÍÁÄÅ ÓÏÍÅ ÌÏÖÅÌÙ ÔÏËÅÎÓ ÔÏ ÃÈÅÅÒ ÕÐ ÐÅÏÐÌÅ 
ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ ÖÉÌÌÁÇÅ ÁÎÄ ËÅÅÐ ÐÅÏÐÌÅ ÓÍÉÌÉÎÇȢ 7ÈÁÔ Á ×ÏÎÄÅÒÆÕÌ ÉÄÅÁȦ 

TYWARDREATH SCHOOL 

VE DAY 

https://www.facebook.com/tpacademytrust/
https://twitter.com/tpacademytrust
http://www.tpacademytrust.org
https://www.facebook.com/tpacademytrust/
https://twitter.com/tpacademytrust
http://www.tpacademytrust.org
https://www.facebook.com/gulvalschool/videos/275924143588243/
https://youtu.be/ygMhryxaedw
https://youtu.be/ygMhryxaedw
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We would love to continue to bring smiles to your homes, so please share your photos 
with ÙÏÕÒ ÓÃÈÏÏÌÓȦ 7ÅȭÒÅ ÓÕÒÅ ÔÈÅÙ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÏÖÅ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ ÔÈÅÍȢ 

If you have any ideas you would like to share with other parents and staff, please share 
them with us and get them listed here! 

6 FUN THINGS TO DO 
Due to Coronavirus, we have provided a list of fun things to do indoors 

this week. Have fun! 

1) World Bee Day 
Celebrate World Bee Day by making your day about bees! 
*Have a bee breakfast that contains honey and other hive 
products *Organise a spelling bee or a bee joke competition 
*Create a bee-utiful masterpiece *See how many bee puns you 
can come up with *Learn more about the different bees 

2) Thank a Teacher 

3) World Turtle Day 

Celebrate and thank your teachers on National Thank a 
Teacher Day! Get creative and send your teachers a special 
thank you. 

*Record a video *Draw your teacher *Write a letter or card 
*Make a special banner or poster 

Celebrate World Turtle Day by getting crafty and creating your 
own turtles. You can use a variety of household and craft items 
to make a collection of fun and unique turtles. Check out the 
link for some fun ideas! 

 

4) Take a Walk 
This week is Walk to School Week! To celebrate we would like 
you to get out of the house and take a walk ɀ Have a stroll 
around your garden, house or around the block. See how many 
rainbows you can spot along the way! 

 

5) Share a Story 
 
Throughout the month of May, we will be celebrating National 
Share a Story Month. 

This week we would like you to create your own character for 
a story! Draw your character and tell us what their likes and 
dislikes are, and what their profession is. 

 

6) Local History 
Throughout the month of May, we will be celebrating Local 
and Community History Month.  

This week we would like you to draw one or multiple buildings 
around your local area. Get creative and add some colour! 

Please send your ideas and comments to:                                                             
jamie-leighh@tpacademytrust.org 

https://www.facebook.com/tpacademytrust/
https://twitter.com/tpacademytrust
http://www.tpacademytrust.org
https://www.facebook.com/tpacademytrust/
https://twitter.com/tpacademytrust
http://www.tpacademytrust.org
https://lessonplans.craftgossip.com/12-projects-for-world-turtle-day/
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GALLERY 

-ÏÒÅ ÐÈÏÔÏÓ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈÏÕÔ ÔÈÅ ×ÅÅËȣ 
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CELEBRATIONS 

We would love to celebrate with you and share your special moments! 

If you have an upcoming birthday or have recently celebrated your birthday; 

You want to celebrate an achievement or goal; 

0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÇÅÔ ÉÎ ÔÏÕÃÈ ÁÎÄ ÇÅÔ ÆÅÁÔÕÒÅÄ ÉÎ ÎÅØÔ ×ÅÅËȭÓ 40!4 ÎÅ×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒ 

Please send your celebration, info and photos to 
your school! 

Congratulations to Harrison at St Ives School, 
who has been accepted into the National Youth 
Theatre! 

7000 young people between the age of 14-21 
auditioned in the UK ɀ Out of these, 500 were 
then chosen to become members of the NYTȣ 
Harrison (Year 10) being one of them! 

Well done! 
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